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Kim Lowell, STA

From: Cristy, Brian (DPU) <brian.cristy@state.ma.us>

Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 1:35 PM

To: Kim Lowell, STA

Subject: RE: Reiteration of Position Request

Hi Kim, the information contained in the referenced DPU memo remains valid. Regards, Brian Cristy 

 

From: Kim Lowell, STA [mailto:office@Statewidetowing.org]  

Sent: Thursday, June 19, 2014 8:39 AM 
To: Cristy, Brian (DPU) 

Cc: bill@gogtt.net 
Subject: Reiteration of Position Request 

 

Brian, 

 

Attached is a letter from you dated June 10, 1996. The letter addresses the question, “When does a vehicle stop 

accruing storage if a company is providing tow, storage and repair service?” With your response being, “Storage 

continues to accrue until such time as repairs begin or are authorized.” 

 

Recently an STA member was challenged by an insurance company as to the validity of the above. The insurance 

company requested proof that the DPU’s position remained unchanged. Could you send STA a reiteration of the above 

position? 

 

Thank you in advance for your assistance. 

 

Regards, 

 

Kim 

 

Kim Lowell 

Executive Director 

Statewide Towing Association Inc 

508.303.6699 Phone 

508.303.6697 Fax 

You have received this e-mail because you Opted In to receive informational emails from Statewide Towing Association 

Inc as part of your membership by providing your email address to the Statewide Towing Association. To Opt Out of 

future emails from Statewide Towing Association Inc, please reply to this e-mail with the word 'UNSUBSCRIBE' as the 

subject line of your message. Our mailing address is Statewide Towing Association Inc, 11 Turnpike Road, Suite 202, 

Southborough MA  01772 Our phone number is 508.303.6699. All other e-mail inquiries should be directed to 

office@statewidetowing.org. Thank You. 

 




